
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 
Pray and stand with 
AHI for an increase in 
funds to continue the 
work for the Survivors 
-even to the last one. 

2 
Pray for strength and 
health of Survivors in 
Beer Sheva, Nazareth 
Ilit and Ashquelon. 

3 
Pray for wisdom as we 
seek to increase advo-
cacy for the   Survi-
vors. 

4 
Pray for strength and 
health of Survivors in 
Akko, Arad, Ashdod, 
Kiryat Chaim and Bat 

5 
Pray for volunteers to 
come for April and 
May to work with 
Elena. 

6 Pray for strength 
and health of Survi-
vors in Neszioyona, 
Kiryat Motzkin and 
Bnaid Brak. 

7 
Give thanks for an 
increase in support 
for Israel among 
some of the nations. 
 

8 Pray for Susan as 
she flies to the US ; 
for an increase in 
speaking engage-
ments 

9 
Pray for Susan as she 
continues work on the 
next book of accounts 
of Survivors. 

10 
Pray for men and 
women who have  
renovation experience 
to come to Israel. 

11 
Pray for strength and 
health of Survivors in 
Rishon le Zion, Kiryat 
Bialik and Beit Shean 

12 
Pray for Susan as she 
drives to Tennessee 
for meetings to      
increase  AHI 

13 
Pray for the Survivors 
to understand the 
love of their Messiah. 

14Give thanks for the 
other organizations in 
Israel that help the 
Survivors and AHI 
can partner with them 

15 
Pray for children of 
Survivors to feel a 
great “need” to visit 
their parents today. 

16 
Pray for strength and 
health of Survivors in 
Nahariya, Migdal ha 
Emek, Tzfat, Karmiel 
and Kiryat Yam. 

17 
Pray for organizing 
more musical talent 
for AHI visits. 

18 
Pray for strength and 
health of Survivors in 
Petach Tikva, Haifa 
and Jerusalem. 

19 
Pray for Susan as she 
drives to TX for AHI 
and personal needs. 

20 
Pray for funding to 
purchase a house or 
the current Beit    
Shalom residence. 

21Give thanks for the 
Survivors who have 
made Aliyah; pray for 
more to come before 
it is too late. 

22 
Pray for Survivors to 
have dreams from 
HaShem so they hear 
His voice themselves. 

23 
Pray for strength and 
health of Survivors in 
Afula, Modiin, Ramle 
and Tel Aviv. 

24 
Pray for the Survivors 
as they experience 
Yom HaShoah, the 
day of Remembrance. 

25 
Pray for increased 
book sales of “Why is 
Great-Grandma So 
Sad?” which benefits 
the Survivor work. 

26 
Pray for an increase in 
assistance to the Sur-
vivors through the 
Social Security office. 

27 
Pray for a Russian 
translator to work 
with Elena at Beit 
Shalom. 

28 
Give thanks for the  
Volunteers who come 
to Israel and love on 
the Survivors. 

29Pray for Survivors 
who lost their spouse 
this month to find the 
comfort offered them 
by HaShem. 

30 
Pray for volunteers 
for the office at Beit 
Shalom; volunteers 
for two year visa. 
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